
San Elizario ISD’s mission is to graduate students with skills to meet the demands of a changing 
world by promoting student success as non-negotiable, channeling resources to match learning 
needs of students, employ and retain a quality staff so that San Elizario is a proud, innovative and 
academically superior district

              
               San Elizario ISD
               P.O. Box 920
               San Elizario, TX 79849
               Phone 915.872.3900
               Fax 915.872.3903

MEMORANDUM
To:         Members of the Board of Trustees
From:    Dr. Rogelio Segovia, Associate Superintendent, Mrs. Blanca Cruz, HR Director and 

   Mr. Jesus Martinez, Support Services Director. 
Subject: San Elizario ISD Safe to Return In-Person and Continuity of Services Plan
Date:     July 20, 2022   
HISTORY: 

As of a result of the COVID-19 emergency closure, the San Elizario Independent School District 
Leadership (SEISD) Team developed a prevention and mitigation practices plan designed to 
reduce the likelihood that a coronavirus outbreak occurs in the school district. 

RATIONALE: 

The SEISD continues to be committed to following the prevention and mitigation practices 
already in place to reduce the likelihood of a coronavirus outbreak in the school district. In 
addition, this re-entry plan will serve to meet the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency 
Relief (ESSER) III requirement. This plan will be reviewed continuously throughout the school 
year. Finally, the re-entry plan will be brought back to the Board of Trustees at the January and 
July board meetings.  

BUDGET:

There is no budget impact for this item.

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:  

The administrative recommendation is that the Board of Trustees review the re-entry plan.

Please check one:     ☐ For approval       ☒ Report / Information only         ☐ Recognition only


